THAT'S ENTERTAINMENT CLUB
Minutes for August 12, 2009

1. Opening Remarks
President Richard Wach called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M. There were 17 members present,
including two new residents, Paul and Janice Biggs, 1302 Palermo Drive.

2. Secretary’s Report
The Secretary’s report was read by Ann Weiss, and was approved as read.

3. Treasurer’s Report
Treasurer Patsy Womack reported that TEC had a balance of $2,787.40. The fund has gone
down because TEC has bought ice cream and root beer for the Sept. 12 Variety Night. We
have also paid our club’s share for pantry supplies. The Treasurer’s report was approved.

4. Old Business
e None

5. New Business
e Pee Wee Bowen — August 29. All 160 tickets ($10 apiece) have been sold and there is now a
waiting list. A brief discussion occurred about the 160 limit (space) and how/when tickets went
on sale to people other than homeowners.

e Talent Show — Moved to October 10. There was discussion about that date being the same
date as the beginning of the Panama Canal Cruise,

e September 12 — Variety Night with Bill Parrish, a stand-up comedian and Bill Parrish, a DJ-
one-man-band. Root beer floats will be served. Sales for the $6 tickets will begin Monday,
August 17. A suggestion was made that for this and all future events, clean up NOT begin until
after the entire program has ended.

e October 24 — Halloween Party — Spaghetti dinner and Willie’s Boy Band. These tickets will
be $10.

e October 31 - Bill Burdick will be in charge of a Scavenger Hunt

e November 6 — Christmas Musical Program, Art Park Players. Cost will be $500. Discussion
of whether to include food.

e December 4 - Judging of Bella Vita Christmas lights
e December 5 - Free Christmas Social
e December 9 — Christmas Hayride and Party
6. Open Discussion
e Sarah Barnett raised the possibility of a basket for raffle at one of these events.
Discussion was favorable.
e Beverly Blumerick discussed T-Shirts with collars. Members were in favor if the price
could stay $25.

e Bill Burdick told TEC we needed to submit minutes to the Clubhouse, via Nancy Triggs
monthly.



e The next TEC meeting will be September 9, 2009
e The meeting was adjourned at 8:00 p.m.



